



Photograph/Video Release Form

Photograph/Video Policy

The Rudyard Christian School communicates with parents, grandparents, and other community members who support our school. This communication may be in the form of email, newsletter, posts on the school's website, and displays at the school and the Christian Reformed Church. We like to use photographs or video in these communications because we believe that parents and school supporters enjoying seeing the students engaging in the classroom and other school activities and/or documenting their child receiving special recognition for an achievement he or she earned.

The Rudyard Christian School requests that parents read and indicate below whether they consent to use images of their child(ren) for the purposes described above. Consent must be given annually.

The consent information is logged on a list available to all applicable staff to indicate which children are permitted to be photographed and which children are not. Photographs may be taken by teachers, volunteers, parents, other students, or a designee approved by the School Board.

Once photographs are taken, the administrative administrator or website administrator(s) will review the photograph(s) and compare it/them to the photograph/video log to determine if parental consent has been provided. If consent has been provided, then the photographs may be posted or printed for others to view. We will not use your child's photograph as the school's cover page or any other page that is generally available to the public unless we request and obtain your separate consent.

I hereby CONSENT to use of my child's photograph or a video of m	•	
newsletter, on a bulletin board or display at the school or at the Christian Reformed Church, or via email.		
,	CONSENT to use of my child's photograph or a video of my child on the school's website, in a on a bulletin board or display at the school or at the Christian Reformed Church, or via email.	
Parent/Guardian Signature	Date	